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Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Christine E. Long, Registrar and OEB Secretary 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re: Low Income Energy Network (LIEN) 
Notice of Withdrawal  
Elexicon Energy Inc. (“Elexicon”) Application to raise its electricity distribution 
rates for its Veridian rate zone and Whitby rate zone (“Application”) 
OEB File No. EB-2021-0015 

Willms & Shier Environmental Lawyers LLP is counsel for the Low-Income Energy Network 
(“LIEN”). On September 23, 2021, LIEN requested eligibility to intervene in Elexicon’s 
application to raise its electricity distribution rates for its Veridian rate zone and Whitby rate 
zone, effective January 1, 2022, and also sought eligibility for a cost award. 

LIEN requested eligibility to intervene on the basis that Elexicon was also seeking approval of 
its Distribution System Plan (“DSP”). However, we now understand from Elexicon’s counsel’s 
letter sent on September 30, 2021 that Elexicon is not seeking approval of its DSP.  

Given this, LIEN hereby withdraws its request for eligibility to intervene in Elexicon’s 
Application. 

Yours truly, 

Matt Gardner 
Partner 
Certified as a Specialist in Environmental Law
by the Law Society of Ontario

cc: LIEN Legal Subcommittee 
Judy Simon 
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